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Comments: The Foothills Landscape Project presents a serious threat to wildlife and the forest ecosystem of

North Georgia. Pesticides not only threaten native plants and animals; they affect people's health as well.

 

Rerouting trails will affect local tourism as hikers will choose to go places that still offer walk-able trails in

undisturbed natural beauty.

 

Georgia's forests and natural beauty are the treasure of this state, offering recreational opportunities that draw

jobs here. Short term profits for those who might benefit from the Foothills Landscape Project will harm the long

term economic outlook for this region of the state.

 

Please redesign the plan taking the economic, recreational and environmental interests of Georgians into further

consideration .

 

Sincerely,

 

Diana Day

 

 


